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Donate Like us on Facebook! 

TWO CONCERTS 

Our instrumental and El Sistema music programs are 

open to all area children and youth. 100 students 

performed in two concerts this month, giving great 

performances showcasing all they had learned during 

the year. Congratulations to all the young musicians! 

Share the Warmth is blessed to welcome interns from 

different schools and universities during the year. They 

work with us on nutrition, communications, marketing 

and social economy, helping to improve our                 

programming. Thank you for all your help!  

Students at the Scholarship Awards Ceremony and the Launch of the new Tutoring and Bursary program for grades five and six students 

INTERNSHIPS 

As of today, 88 area youth have benefitted from Share the Warmth’s tutoring and scholarship programs over 

the years. Volunteers mentor them throughout their high school and post-secondary studies and 81% of them 

have already graduated.  

Next year, we will launch a program for grade five and six students in the Point so they too can benefit from this 

approach that combines tutoring, scholarships and volunteer experience. One of our recipient had this to say 

about the program at the last Awards Ceremony:   
 

« When I started this program, I wasn’t very happy about having to volunteer, but after a few months,  

I realised that it was a great experience for me! »  

TUTORING AND SCHOLARSHIPS 

YOUR DONATIONS 

Your donations support programs that help build a strong community for you and your neighbours. For all donations 

of $50 and over, we will also send you a coupon for a meal redeemable at our Café from Monday to Saturday 

between 11:30 am to 2 pm. We hope you will take this opportunity to visit and to see for yourself how your gifts 

contribute to the community.  

BRUNCH is now being served every Saturday from 10 am to 2 pm at Share the Warmth’s Café-

Boutique. Why not come and give it a try on a summer weekend? Once construction is finished mid-

July, come and visit our new terrace on Fortune Street where you can sit in the sun while enjoying your meal.   

SOMETHING NEW AT THE CAFÉ-BOUTIQUE 

A charitable tax receipt will be emitted for all donation of $20 or more. 
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